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Please add to the record my vote as a "No" to Bill SB 1583 as this bill furthers the 

intrusion of sexually explicit books into our schools and libraries. Children shouldn’t 

be exposed to books advocating sex of any kind and with content that’s borderline 

encouraging pedophilia. 

Thank you, 

Tara Pyle 


